
 

 

2 April 2020 
 
Ms Lara Barrington 
Unit Head, Waste Compliance 
NSW Environment Protection Authority 
 
By email: lara.barrington@epa.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Barrington 
 

Genesis Waste Management Facility Modification 6 (MP 06_0139 MOD 6) 
[Modification Request] 

 
Thank you for taking the time to discuss the above Modification Request with the Independent 
Planning Commission (the Commission) on 31 March 2020. 
 
To follow up on discussions at the meeting, the Commission noted the EPA agreed to take the 
following questions on notice: 
 

1. Sealed Haul Roads to Landfill sites: 
The Commission is seeking to understand appropriate practices in relation to dust 
mitigation and haul roads for landfill sites. Is the EPA aware of any other landfill sites 
or facilities similar to the Genesis operations that have or are required to construct 
sealed haul roads? 
 

2. Department’s proposed Condition 37a: 
At the meeting with the Commission, the EPA discussed suggested amendments to 
the Department’s proposed Condition 37a to align with the EPA’s processes and 
policies/guidelines. Please provide these suggested amendments to the proposed 
Condition 37a for the Commissions consideration. 

 
 
The Commission would be grateful if you could provide this information by Wednesday, 
8 April 2020.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Casey Joshua, Senior Planning Officer, on 
8289 6913 or at casey.joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Stephen Barry 
Director Planning  
Independent Planning Commission 
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